State of Vermont
Department of Corrections
Out of State Unit

280 State Drive

NOB 2 South

Waterbury, VT 05671

To: All Inmates Housed at TCCF-MS
From: Rick Byrn /ﬁ
Date: 10/15/18

Re: Absentee Voting

Pursuant to Vermont state law, individuals convicted of a crime shall retain their Eight to vote by absentee ballot in a
primary or general election during the term of their confinement, provided the individual meets all other voting
requirements.

To obtain an absentee ballot for the November 6™, 2018 general election, you must contact the Town or City Clerk of
the town or city you are registered to vote in, in writing, and request the absentee ballot.

A ballot can be requested any time before an election. However, the clerk must receive the ballot by the close of polls
on Election Day.

A list of Town Clerk’s addresses is available in M Unit Case Mangers Office.



